



Week 7 21.10.2022

Message from Miss Wheeler

As we come to the end of the first half term, I would like to thank you all for your continued support. My first half term at Brunswick Park has been magnificent. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know our wonderful school community and becoming part of the Brunswick Park family. It was lovely to see so many of you this week at the parent consultations - we are all so proud of our amazing children and all that they have achieved.

I wish you a brilliant half term break and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 31st October.

School Start Time Reminder

Please remember that from Monday 31st October onwards, school will be returning to pre-COVID hours of 8:50am - 3:15pm. The gates will open at 8:40am and children should arrive from this time, unless they have been invited in at 8:30am for an early bird booster intervention. The bell will ring at 8:50am. Children will line up (they have all been shown where to line up) and will be collected by a member of their class team.

Families whose children have been invited to come to school for early morning interventions, should arrive at the main office at 8:30am.

PTA Update

We now have a full complement of parent reps for each class.

Nursery – Ridhi (Shaan)

RA - Vacant

RS – Esha (Veer) & Isabel (Gabriel)

1EB - Ridhi (Ryaan)

1BW - Gita (Luca)

2F – Carly (Theodore)

2S - Vicky (Samuel)

3R – Israa (Lamees)

3V – Olivia (Angelo)

4F – Sue (Ari)

4M – Jinita (Cruz)

5C – Lia (Luca)

5H – Lisa (Ethan)

6H – Katrina (Matthew)

6K - Belinda (Theo)

At this morning's meeting, we began to look at the logistics for the Christmas Fair. We have started to allocate certain stalls to specific classes and year groups, so don't be surprised if you start getting asked to support your child's class stall!

At 9.00 on Friday 11th November, there will be a face painting workshop for parents in the Parent Hub. Parents can come along and learn how to face paint with the hope that we will have a skilled team of volunteers for face painting at the fair. Come along and have some fun!

Parking

I have noticed that parking around the service road roundabout has become really bad again. This is a concern as this can have serious implications for vehicles needing to get to the school such as refuse lorries, deliveries and more importantly emergency services. Please use the car parks available and do not park in this area – I have contacted Barnet Highways and they will be sending parking enforcement officers at key points of the school day to monitor the double yellow lines. In addition to this, I have been contacted by local residents regarding parking in the Nurserymans Road area. One resident, in particular, has started a bit of a campaign and has been approaching parents quite aggressively – please be mindful of this, as I wouldn't want parents put in a difficult position with local residents.

Food Bank

Once again the Brunswick Park community has pulled together to help and support others. Thank you very much for your generosity.









QR Codes

If you can please scan the QR code below to give consent for an Estate Agent board to be put up outside your home, advertising the Christmas Fair on 3/12/2022. Each board raises £10.00 for the PTA. There are also QR codes on the windows around the school.



Today

We are delighted to share some pictures of 5C's Autumn Wellbeing Walk this morning - and true to the title - autumnal it was! 5C children embarked on their walk to Oakhill Park prepared for all weathers, and ready to embrace the great outdoors. The children thoroughly enjoyed discussing the colours and the changes in the season that they are noticing along with collecting a few beautiful autumn leaves, conkers and acorns. Although it cannot be denied, that they mostly enjoyed splashing in the HUGE muddy puddles along with Cooper and Truffle!







PE Awards

Congratulations to all the students who won a PE award. The winners are below.

Social ME in PE Award

Cristiano and Hayley 2S - After struggling to work as a pair last week they impressed so much with their teamwork in our final dance performance.

This is ME in PE Award

Larissa 3V- Showing great bravery and a growing confidence at football club

Physical ME in PE Award

Tiana 6K- Demonstrating high-level football skills in lessons, after-school clubs and additional sports clubs. In addition to amazing performances for both of our school football teams, Tiana has secured a place in the Barnet District girls' team.

Thinking ME in PE Award

Vanessa 5H - Brilliant contributions to our lesson on underarm throwing, evaluating techniques to offer a variety of coaching points.

Dates for the Diary

Monday 31st October- Back to school

Tuesday 1st November – Year 6 to RAF Museum

Thursday 3rd November- Year 3 to Chiltern Open Air Museum

Friday 4th November- Non uniform day in exchange for bringing a gift

Wednesday 9th November 2022- Flu vaccinations - Reception - Year 6

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 2F who are the winners of our attendance award again with a fantastic 99.67%.

This is their third win a row. Can anyone beat them?

Congratulations to RS, 1EB, 3R and 6H who all had the best punctuality last week.



Class		Head of School's Award		
Nursery		Tia		
Class	Stars of the Week		Head of School's Award	
RA	Yara and Yusra		Dominic	
RS	Jacob and Maysa		Alice	
1BW	Ahmet and Bodhi		Peter	
1EB	Arthur and Ivan		Asha	
2F	Damijan and Ezra		Jack	
2S	Boris and Cheyenne		Leo	
3R	Lamees and Nicole		lvy	
3V	Aleksandar and Amelia		Angelo	
4F	Nick and Za	ас	Catherine	
4M	Isha and Nik	ola	Samuel	
5C	Emma and Le	eyan	Freddie	
5H	Kristina and N	ithiya	William	
6H	Monroe and S	Sofia	Aaron	
6K	Emily and So	phie	Ryan	

House Point Trophy winner is...

Hawk – well done!



Well done for everything you have achieved this week – keep it up!